" JAMES HAWLEY CURRENS, M. D.
: 2268 MARLBOROUGH STREET
BOSTON 16

September 18, 1952

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

I would like to take this oprortunity
to thank you for your many kindnesses to me and
A1 Friedlich on our recent visit to Lima. You
were most hospitible and I can ascsure you that
we enjoyed our stay in Lima. The visit to your
institute was 2 high point on our Jjunket, even in
spite of the fact that we did not climb the Andes.
I think your work is remarkable and outstanding.

I will eagerly await your report in'"Medicine'.

Hopirg you will inform us of your next
visit to Boston so~that we can leern more of-your
activities,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado
Dept. Fisiopatologia
Facultad de Ciencias Medicas
Lima, Peru
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